Saturday 12th November 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians, As you are aware your child is set partake in our Junior Musical Theatre show Aladdin Jr in our theatre early next year. This letter is to make you aware of show dates, extra rehearsal dates and other information.
Extra Rehearsals Attendance of additional rehearsals is crucial, please make staff aware if you are unable to attend.
Saturday 14th January 2.30pm – 5.30pm – All Principles All Classes (£5)
Saturday 11th February 2.30pm – 5.30pm – All Principles All Classes (£5)
Sunday 26th February 9.30am – 12.30pm – All Tuesday and Wednesday Students (£5)
Sunday 26th February 1.00pm – 4.00pm – All Saturday Students (£5)
Show Dates:
Tuesday and Wednesday Juniors  
Thursday 2nd March – Dress rehearsal 5.00pm – 8.00pm (£5)
Friday 3rd March   – Show – 7.00pm
Saturday 4th March – Show – 7.00pm
Sunday 5th March – Show – 2.00pm
Saturday A & B Juniors	
Thursday 9th March – Dress rehearsal 5.00pm – 8.00pm (£5)
Friday 10th March – Show – 7.00pm
Saturday 11th March – Show – 7.00pm
Sunday 12th March – Show – 2.00pm
All children will be required to be at NAPA 1 hour before the Shows.
If you do not attend the dress rehearsal you will not be allowed to participate in the show.
As a school we understand the amount of work and other commitments students have outside of their musical theatre classes, we would however appreciate it if parents could begin helping students learn their lines and song words at home to ensure the production can continue to move at a good pace. We are also seeing a growing amount of students forgetting their scripts on a weekly basis, please ensure when possible that your child has their script with them, if their script has gone missing, we can make them a new one at a cost of £2. 
Many Thanks for your continued support, 

Paddy Start 
Head of Musical Theatre and Outreach 
Patrick.start@northernacademy.org,uk
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